
 

 

 

October 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Invitation to Y11 Success Evening – Thursday 02 November 2023 

As outlined in our information evening, we believe it is essential to work together to provide the best 

possible support as we approach a crucial phase in your child’s education. With this in mind, we are 

delighted to invite you to attend our Success Evening on Thursday 2nd November. This event will take place 

6pm – 7.30pm in the main school building. 

The purpose of this event is to provide you with valuable insights into how you can actively support your 

child’s preparation for the upcoming GCSE examinations. We understand that this can be a challenging time 

for both students and parents, and we want to ensure that you have all the tools and information 

necessary to help your child succeed. 

During the Success Evening, we will cover the following topics; 

1. Creating a Positive Learning Environment 

2. Purposeful Practice with Effective Revision Techniques. 

3. Accessing web based resources 

4. Revision for core subjects – key information 

 

We believe that your active involvement in your child’s academic journey is crucial, and this event is an 

excellent opportunity to equip yourself with the knowledge and resources to provide the support they 

need. Students are very welcome to attend the event with you, please complete the booking form which 

can be accessed on the following link to confirm your attendance. 

https://forms.office.com/e/k84JVst1mr 

Thank you for your continued support 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs L Salt 

Deputy Headteacher 
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